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²ƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ !ǎŎƻǘΥ 

 
 
 
Social Night out at The Prophet Lebanese Café in East Victoria 
Park in place of our regular breakfast meeting this week was a 
great success and enjoyed by the 19 members and partners who 
attended.  Our new trial schedule will include at least one event 
each month, usually to take the place of the meeting on the 3rd 
Tuesday, so watch this space for details of the next event and 
more of the same great fellowship. 

 
No Meeting next Tuesday 6th February  
in keeping with our new trial schedule where there will be  
NO MEETING on the FIRST TUESDAY of EACH MONTH.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 2017-18 
 
President:  Ron Alexander 
Vice Pres.:  Mike Bermann  
Pres. Elect:  Aidan Wood 
Secretary:  Roma Gehringer  
Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall 
Foundation: Hugh Langridge 
Exec Secretary:  Hugh Langridge 
 
Membership:  Michael Evans 
Club Service:  Peter Richardson 
International:  Mike Bermann 
Youth:   Marg Fraser  
Vocational:   Max Morrell 
Community:   Stephen Kendall 
Public Relations:  Christine Goss 
Attendance:  Gren Courtland 

WEB LINKS: 
 

Club website:  www.ascotrotary.org.au  
Club Facebook page:  
www.facebook.com/AscotRotary  
Bricktober website:  
www.bricktober.info  
Bricktober Facebook:  
www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth  
District 9465:  http://rotary9465.org.au  
Rotary International: 
https://www.rotary.org 
 

 
Chartered 26 February 1969                       District 9465 

We meet at Belmont Tavern  
174 Wright Street, Cloverdale, Western Australia, 6105 

On ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΩǎ ŀǘ тΥлл ŀƳ ŦƻǊ 7:30 am start and finished by 8:30 am.  

Did you get to see thƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ celestial Hat Trick??  

 

http://www.ascotrotary.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary
http://www.bricktober.info/
http://www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth
http://rotary9465.org.au/
https://www.rotary.org/
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A night at άThe ProǇƘŜǘέ     
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Please note the following dates and advise Christine Goss of details of your Guest Speaker and Topic 

or advise promptly if the dates are unsuitable. 

Date Welcoming Informer Host Chair Speaker and Topic 

13 February 2018 Peter Richardson 
Bev Poor 

 

 Michael Evans Tbc  

20 February 2018 
 
 

CLUB BIRTHDAY 
 
 

 SOCIAL MEETING 
Club Birthday 

TBA 

27 February 2018 
 
 

Colin Peacock 
Mike Bermann 

 Hugh Langridge YŜǊƻ hΩ{ƘŜŀ and  
John Stockbridge 

Membership Development 
13 March 2018 
 
 

Christine Goss 
Stephen Kendall 

 

 Dianne Reed Tbc 

20 March 2018 Michael Metcalf 
Aidan Wood 

 

 SOCIAL MEETING  VENUE TBA 

27 March 2018 
 
 

Hugh Langridge 
Michelle Kendall 

 Stephen Kendall  

10 April 2018 
 
 

Dianne Reed 
Ros McLernon 

 Glenys Godfrey  

17 April 2018 
 
 

Michael Evans 
Joanna Kendall 

 SOCIAL MEETING TBA 

24 April 2018 
 
 

Glenys Godfrey 
Bev Poor 

 

 Aidan Wood  

 
Happy happy 

 

26 January 2018 Australia Day - Great Aussie Breakfast ς Rotary Club of Como at Sir James Mitchell Park  

31 January 2018 [ŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ άŜŀǊƭȅ ōƛǊŘέ !DCw DƻƭŦ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ aǳǊǊŀȅ .ǊƛŘƎŜ 

23 February 2018 ά²ŜŀǊ ȅƻǳǊ wƻǘŀǊȅ /ƭǳō {ƘƛǊǘέ 5ŀȅ 

3 March 2018 50th Anniversary Rotaract WA - Tomkins on Swan, Alfred Cove  

16 - 18 March 2018 2017/2018 District Conference - Quality Inn, Margaret River 

23-27 June 2018 Rotary International Convention, Toronto, Ontario, Canada 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERS IN FOCUS 
 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: 
 
Judy Peacock  10 February 
Stephen Kendall 17 February 
Art Reed  22 February  
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
 
Dianne and Art Reed 20 Feb 2004 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT 9465 2018 CONFERENCE  

 Margaret River      16 - 18 March 2018 

Bookings are available at:  

http://e.mybookingmanager.com/E21321182362790 

 

 



Rotary: Making a Difference   Page 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Barry Rassin, 2018-19 Rotary President 

Barry Rassin, of the Rotary Club of East Nassau,  
New Providence, Bahamas, has been appointed  
RI president-elect. 
 
RI President, Rassin aims to strengthen our public image  
ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ ŘƛƎƛǘŀƭ ǘƻƻƭǎ ǘƻ ƳŀȄƛƳƛȊŜ wƻǘŀǊȅΩǎ ǊŜŀŎƘΦ 
ά¢ƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŀǘ ƎƻƻŘ wƻǘŀǊȅ Ŏƭǳōǎ Řƻ ǿƛƭƭ ǿŀƴǘ  
to be a part of it, and we must find new models for membership that allow all interested in our mission to  
ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜΣέ ƘŜ ǎŀȅǎΦ ά²ƛǘƘ wƻǘŀǊȅ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŜȅŜΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀǘǘǊŀŎǘ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ǿƘƻ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ōŜ  
part of and support a membership organiȊŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ŀŎŎƻƳǇƭƛǎƘŜǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ƎƻƻŘ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΦέ 
 

Rassin earned an MBA in health and hospital administration from the University of Florida and is the first fellow of the 
American College of Healthcare Executives in the Bahamas. He recently retired after 37 years as president of Doctors Hospital 
Health System, where he continues to serve as an adviser. He is a lifetime member of the American Hospital Association and 
has served on several boards, including the Quality Council of the Bahamas, Health EŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΣ ŀƴŘ 9ƳǇƭƻȅŜǊΩǎ 
Confederation. 
 

A Rotarian since 1980, Rassin has served Rotary as director and is vice chair of The Rotary Foundation Board of Trustees. He 
was an RI training leader and the aide to 2015-16 RI President K.R. Ravindran. Rassin received Rotary's highest honor, the 
{ŜǊǾƛŎŜ !ōƻǾŜ {ŜƭŦ !ǿŀǊŘΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǘŀǊƛŀƴ ŀǿŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ǿƻǊƪ ƭŜŀŘƛƴƎ wƻǘŀǊȅΩǎ ǊŜƭƛŜŦ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ƛƴ Iŀƛǘƛ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǘƘe 
2010 earthquake there. He and his wife, Esther, are Major Donors and Benefactors of The Rotary Foundation. 
 

wŀǎǎƛƴΩǎ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘƛƻƴ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿǎ {ŀƳ CΦ hǿƻǊƛΩǎ ŘŜŀǘƘ ƛƴ WǳƭȅΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƛƴǘƻ Ƙƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ŀǎ wƻǘŀǊȅ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ-elect. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 Wear your ROTARY SHIRT DAY   

               Friday 23 February 2018 

The inaugural Wear a Rotary Shirt Day will be 

held on 23 February 2018.  The purpose of the 

day is a no cost marketing activity to create 

more awareness of Rotary. Each Rotarian is 

asked to wear a Rotary shirt all day to create 

conversation and get people to ask  

ά²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ wƻǘŀǊȅΚέ 

 

This is an initiative  

from our District  

that is now Australia  

wide and possibly  

world-wide in the future. 


